
 

For Local 8 Members at Waterfront Credit Union 
October 3, 2022 

   

Bargaining Survey Reminder  
 
There is still time to say what is most important to you in our new union contract! 
Please complete the attached survey by clicking the link below to tell us what you want 
to see in your new contract.  
 
Please complete this survey by October 5th. 
 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact your union 
representative: Tara Powell at tara@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 
ext. 106 

 

  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HHVBLMZ
mailto:tara@opeiu8.org

